ANATOL J FAMILY MED

The Anatolian Journal of Family Medicine

Dear Readers,

We are happy to reencounter you in the 5th year of our journal. In the first issue of the journal in
2022, we are going to share two reviews, eight original articles and three case reports. A few of
these are international. By the end of 2021, we have received several abstracts from 35 different
countries. This means our journal is recognizable in the international medical community.

As the COVID-19 pandemic is losing power and slowly becoming out of date, the number of CO-
VID-19-related articles is decreasing as well. In this issue, you will read one review, three original
research articles, and one case presentation, summing up to four COVID-19 articles. Besides, also
in this issue, a wide range of subjects related to family medicine, from tuberculosis to misabor-
tions, from dyslipidemia to usage of health care, will be within your reach.

| am grateful to all the authors, reviewers and colleagues who contributed to this issue.

Hope to meet you again in the August issue.

Kind regards,
Prof. Dr. Mustafa Resat DABAK, MD.
Editor-in-Chief



